B _‘ ‘reconstruction of the

Capitola Wharf should be
underway in the next 3045
days, City Manager Steve
Burrell told the Capitola City
Council Thursday night.

Burrell told the council
members that he and city
Public Works Director Craig
French have been meeting
with the contractor, Alan R.

: a of Redwood City,

| plan to have another
meeting Friday.

Following that meeting,
Burrell said, he expects to
issue a “notlce to proceed,”
allowing the contractor to
start work on the wharf.

N he doesn’t expect

%ﬂﬂ

harf reconstruction
to begin next month

what had been specified in
the original bid, Burrell said..

The city has also asked for
quotations from Barreca on
renewing all of the wharf’s
decking. The original bid
specifications called for
replacement of approx-
imately 70 percent of the
deck area, but Burrell told
the council members he’s
interested in having all of
done — if the price is right.

The city will all
Barreca to use the e
public parking spaces
Wharf Road next to th
wharf entrance to set wvs
contractor’s office, and to
portion of the eity

work to begin for ano atxon yard on
month or so because of & Drive to store
time lag in getting m

treated timber pilings
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‘Burrell told the council h
and French are also
xﬂuing the idea of

acing the wood boat
specified in

mt with metal stm

that will, it is homd,
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m"&aves better than
wood.
mu also rece@uﬂ,

mtenﬂs‘gmm

GEEEN -SHEET
October- 11, 1980



